Actual information regarding the COVID-19 situation – new programme, new registration fee!!!
Dear participants,
Let us inform you about the actual situation about the conference Agrarian Perspectives 2020. The Programme Committee is required to take into consideration the actual COVID-19 situation around the world and that is why we decided to modify the programme of AP 2020. 
The conference will take place at campus of the Czech University of Life Sciences Prague on 16th – 17th September 2020. Your participation is possible in present form as well as in virtual form. The virtual form is especially intended for those, who are not able to arrive to Prague regarding the Covid-19 restriction and participate personally. If you are not able to join us personally, please contact us through email agrarian_perspectives@pef.czu.cz and we will send you detailed information about the virtual form of the conference.
The NEW MODIFIED 2-day programme of the conference is available at https://ap.pef.czu.cz/en/r-12147-programme. The detailed programme of parallel paper sessions will be specified later and will be presented at the conference webpage. 
Because of the programme of the conference is partially changing, the Programme Committee decided to REDUCE the conference fee to 75 % of the original registration fee. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]NEW full registration fee for paper and participant in present/ virtual form is CZK 2 850 or EUR 116. For payment instruction, see conference webpage - session For Authors. 
